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Ms Julia Agostino 
Committee Secretary 
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CANBERRA ACT 6100 

Dear Ms Agostino, 

On 22 October 2015, Fair Work Building and Construction appeared before the 
Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment for the 2015 
Supplementary Budget Estimates Hearing. Further to this appearance, on 
25 November 2015, Fair Work Building and Construction provided the Committee 
with a written response to question taken on notice at that hearing, 
EMSQ15-000269 refers. 

On behalf of the Agency, I wish to provide a corrected version of the response to 
the question on notice that was provided by FWBC pursuant to the aforementioned 
hearing. 

It has been brought to my attention that EMSQ15-000269 contained an inadvertent 
error and this has been amended in the document attached which reflect the 
number of occasions that the Tasmania office team leader travelled to the 
mainland during 2014-15. The cost for this period of travel that was provided in 
EMSQ15-000269 is correct and unchanged. 

This correction will also be reflected in the written response to a question on notice 
taken at the Additional Estimates Hearing on 12 February 2016 about Hobart office 
travel, EMSQ16-000149 refers. 

I apologise to the Committee for any inconvenience caused. 

Yol : IY, 
Brian Corney PSM 
Acting Director 
i-air Work Building & 
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